
 

 

 

 

Wooler Weekly KS1 Harvest Edition 

We have been having 

fun in forest school 

threading leaves to 

make caterpillars. 

Cherry Class have been creating animals from leaves. 

They have also enjoyed painting pictures of deciduous 

trees in autumn. 

In art, Year 2 have been 

using autumn leaves to 

create colourful prints. We 

used lots of brightly     

coloured paints to  create 

really effective autumn 

pictures. 

In Year 1 the children have 

been ordering numbers 

from greatest to smallest. 

This week’s maths       

challenges have followed 

an autumn theme.  

In our writing, Year 2 have 

been creating acrostic   har-

vest poems.  We  discussed 

what harvest time is about 

and thought of lots of     dif-

ferent ideas we could use 

in our poems. We hope 

you enjoy reading some of 

them!  


